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Minute extract from meeting held on 7 November 2012 

Notice of motion – Councillor Paul Bruce 
 
Jane Davis, General Manager, Strategy and Community Engagement, spoke to the notice of motion. 

Moved (Cr Bruce/ Cr Aitken) 

In light of the decision to place Buckle Street in a tunnel, the Council resolves that Greater Wellington should work with 
NZTA and WCC to ensure that the full range of options for freeing up public transport movements through the Basin 
Reserve are on the table. 

The motion was CARRIED. 

Councillors Aitken and Bruce requested that their votes in favour of the motion be recorded. 
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